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Publication of the Air Transport Licensing Authority 
Regarding the Surrender of Licence 

By Sky Shuttle Helicopters Limited

In accordance with regulation 17 of the Air Transport (Licensing of Air Services) Regulations 
(Cap. 448A), Sky Shuttle Helicopters Limited (‘SSHL’) surrendered the licence to the Air 
Transport Licensing Authority (‘ATLA’) on 10 November 2023. ATLA hereby notifies that the 
licence of SSHL (Licence No. 2 of 2022) has been cancelled with effect from 10 November 2023.

24 November 2023	 Edmond CHU Secretary, Air Transport Licensing Authority
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